5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA 95118-3614 | (408) 2652600 | www.valleywater.org Swoc?tteor gli?trr?ctvoueg

Cunningham Flood Detention Facility Certification Project
Current Status & Neighborhood Impact

Construction crews are currently deployed on-site. Potential impacts to the neighborhood would
be construction noise, dust and traffic. A new pedestrian entrance to the park will be created
as the current entrance at the corner of Cunningham Avenue and South White Road will be
closed during construction. A sidewalk closure on one side of Cunningham Avenue is also
planned. The pedestrian detour will be located across the street on the northern side of
Cunningham Avenue. Please see the diagrams for detour routes.

Work hours are Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. To ensure timely completion of the
project, construction may occur on Saturdays, 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Current pedestrian entrance and rerouted entrance access path:
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See page 2 for more information



Cunningham Avenue sidewalk closure and detour route
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